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2026-26 school year is off to a great start. We are working a team to Protect the 

Pride on Ride at a time.   
 

 
 
 

The new faces that have joined our mission.  
We have welcomed a 2 new Monitors, 4 new Route Drivers and a new Routing & Trip 
Coordinator, who has helped route over 2100 students in just the matter of a couple 

weeks.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Compliance Training & Convocation!  
It has a been a busy month focused on our compliance training to make 
sure that we are all up to date on our training and enjoying the kickoff 

celebrations at convocation.   
 

 

 
 
 

We are looking forward to a great year ahead and we’re thankful for your continued 
support.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


